
April 21, 2025 

Estelle Brennan, President 
Riverside Park Residents Association 
555 SW 11th Ave 
Fort Lauderdale, FL  33312 

Dear Ms. Brennan, 

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has reviewed the formal request for the naming of 
the property located at 501 SW 12th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 to “Abiaka Park”. 

This item was scheduled to be heard at the City Commission Meeting on April 15, 2025, at 6:00 pm. 
However, the item was moved and will now be heard at the City Commission Meeting on May 6, 2025. 
The meeting will be held at Broward Center for the Performing Arts - Mary N. Porter Riverview 
Ballroom - 201 SW 5th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312. 

Sincerely, 

Carl Williams 
Parks and Recreation Director 

Via e-mail: president@riversidepark.org 
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